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police@ministerial.qld.gov.au; Toowoomba North Electorate Office; Hamilton, Garth (MP)
Subject: Queensland Community Safety Bill 2024.
Date: Friday, 10 May 2024 1:48:56 PM

Dear Mr Miles,
 
It has come to my attention that your government has proposed to introduce a bill that, among
other things, could strip firearms licences from those with family members who break the law, or
whose comments are deemed anti-social on social media platform.  This is tantamount to
punishment by proxy and has no place in a liberal democracy.  Furthermore, who decides what is
or isn’t an anti-social comment on social media?  This sounds horribly similar to the proposed
Misinformation Bill whereby the government of the day become the sole arbiters of truth. 
 
I am vehemently opposed to this bill.  I can’t believe you would propose such a Draconian bill this
close to an election.  It’s a big NO from me.
 
Peter Campbell

 
 

 




